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 18th July 2018
Dear Parents,
In order to promote a healthy lifestyle, from September there will be some changes to the snack children can bring into school. The School Development Squad have met and discussed healthy eating, and they have decided to encourage healthier eating in both schools. 

We will be introducing a healthy only snack policy, which will apply to the snack children bring into school and the snack that is already provided by school. Examples of healthy snacks include: fruit, crackers and cheese, yoghurt, cereal bars and fruit bars. Children can bring in a healthy snack to eat at playtimes, and children in the infants are also provided with a piece of fruit. Children can also bring in water bottles (not juice) which they can top up in school throughout the day. If you have any other examples of ‘healthy’ snacks then please speak to either Mrs Cupples or Mrs Owens who will be able to tell you if they can be brought into school. Some examples of snacks that should not be brought into school from September are: crisps, biscuits, chocolate, sweets or cakes. If your child brings an unhealthy snack into school, they will be offered a healthier alternative. 


We do hope that you can support us by following the above advice. If you do have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs Cupples and the School Development Squad
Alvanley Primary School
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